
 

 

 

Sports Stars at Meridian 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Does your child have a sporting talent that they’d like to be recognised by their peers? 
 
At Meridian we want to celebrate and show our children who excel in sports outside of school. Whether 
that be participating in gymnastic or dance competitions, winning or taking part in football 
teams/tournaments, success in gaining a kickboxing or karate belt, winning a swimming gala or starting a 
brand-new sport! 
 
Please can you email (clubs@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk) or bring in any photos or copies of certificates of 
your children participating in sports that you would be happy to allow Mr. Strange to showcase on the PE 
display board in the hall. Children can bring in their achievements in sports to Mr. Strange or class 
teachers.  
 
Please note that we will not display any original certificates or medals or photos with children that are not 
from Meridian Community Primary School.  
 
We look forward to seeing and showcasing our amazing children participating in a variety of sports! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr. Strange 
PE Leader 
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